
The family of Stephanie Severn would like to thank the staffs 
of Sunset Ridge Rehabilitation/Nursing Center and Compassus 
Hospice for their exceptional care while Steph was dealing with 
her health issues. She felt at ‘home’ especially with her roommate, 
Millie. Thank you also to the staffs of Allen Funeral Home and 
St. Columba Catholic Church for their compassion and support 
during our time of transition. Thanks also to her large communi-
ty of friends for all your kind expressions of sympathy for the

loss of our amazing Steph. Obviously, she had touched 
the lives of more people than we could have imagined.
       You all were very much appreciated.
       Kathy Stewart and the family of Stephanie Severn


